So You'll Know

Porterville Seventh-day Adventist Church News

JUNE 28, 2014

WELCOME Church family and friends. We thank God that we can celebrate this Sabbath together. Our worship service today focuses on our children who have just completed five days of Vacation Bible School. This day is theirs.

TODAY'S OFFERING features Conference Faith Advance, a fund which is distributed between Christian education, camp meeting and evangelism. Since all loose offerings go to the Budget, please indicate on your offering envelope how you want any other gifts designated.

ADVENTISTS BELIEVE: This class meets in the Library Sabbath mornings at 9:30 to explore the basic teachings of Scripture as Adventists understand it.

A FELLOWSHIP LUNCH is shared by our congregation today in the social hall. If you are visiting, please be our guest at the meal. We would love to have you join us.

YOUTH VESPERS today will be at 7 pm. in the youth Chapel.

SOFTBALL: Practice this Sunday at 5:00 p.m. at Sequoia Middle School. This week's game is on Monday at Sequoia Middle School. Please come at 6:00 for warm-up followed by the game at 6:30. Last week's game was postponed because of VBS but will be played Monday, July 7 at Monache High School.

WEDNESDAY EVENING Prayer and Bible Study: Join us at 6:00 pm. for singing, testimony, prayer and Bible study.

MEN'S BIBLE STUDY GROUP meets Thursday evening at 7:00 pm. in the church library. Come join us.

BREAD will be available at the church fellowship hall Fridays at about 10:00 or 11:00. There is often a large variety of different kinds of bread to choose from. It's free for everyone. Typically a notice of arrival is posted on the church FaceBook page.

GLOW: Join us today for our monthly Glow Outreach. We will be meeting in the foyer right after Pot Luck. Hope to see you there! 361-4035.

2014-15 REGISTRATION at Sierra View Jr. Academy is Open. Please call the school at 592-3689 to request an application packet.

NEXT KID'S WORSHIP will be July 12.

COOKING CLASS is June 29. Space is limited so you need to enroll in advance. Call Lydia or the office.

TUITION ASSISTANCE at SVJA: If your family needs tuition assistance next year, please get an application form from the church office or the church website. We have limited funds this year and the deadline is July 31. You may not receive assistance if the application is received after that date.

A NEW CARPET will be installed in the Social Hall probably in the 3rd week of July. The facility will not be available for any activities during that time.

SVJA is currently accepting applications for a bus driver and a part time music teacher. The applicants must be Seventh-day Adventists and some other qualifications. Please check at the school for requirements and application at 592-3689.

FROM SURVIVAL TO REVIVAL: Collegiate / Young Adults at Soquel camp meeting! July 17-26. Great speakers, inspiring music, powerful testimonies, beach vespers and bonfire, small groups, Download the App for Smartphones and Tablets: http://bit.ly/SoquelAndroid | http://bit.ly/soqueliOS.

NOTICE: Whenever you leave the church or office please set the alarm. Several times lately it has not been set.

FRESNO CENTRAL CHURCH is planning for their Winter Cantata and is inviting anyone one who has prior choral experience and can read music to join them. Practice begins Sabbath, June 28, at 1:30 pm.

VALLEY SINGLE ADVENTISTS meet Sunday, June 29, 9 am at Ducey's On the Lake Restaurant at Bass Lake. After breakfast we will spend time on the lake. Address: 54432 Road 432, Bass Lake, CA, 559-642-3121

DEAR CHURCH FAMILY, the boys and I want to thank you for the beautiful plant you gave for Bob's Celebration of Life Memorial. Also a thank you to everyone who helped to make the memorial special. Your thoughtfulness means a lot to us. Bob was a unique and wonderful man who will be missed by many (especially the boys and me). We are comforted knowing that Bob is no longer in pain and is at peace. Fondly, Carol Benton and family.

FINANCIAL REPORT:	Budget	Income	Balance
April Church Budget	13,720.00	9,694.46	-23,441.44

Deadline for **Bulletin and Weekly News** is **10:30 a.m. Wednesday**. (Office hours are: Tues. through Thurs. 10:00 a.m. - 12:00) Phone: 784-6031; Email: office@PortervilleAdventist.org; FAX: 784-6052

The bulletin is not available yet.

The program will be the Vacation Bible School Celebration.